
January 14, 2022 

 

Dear Fathers and Brothers,  

 

Greetings in the name of our blessed Lord and Savior Jesus Christ! 

 

It is a joy to report that giving for the 2021 Thank Offering is $1,304,187 so far. We praise the 

triune God, Father, Son, and Spirit, for such graciousness as expressed by the members and 

friends of the Orthodox Presbyterian Church.  

 

The strong Thank Offering has also helped raise the total to $5,508,835 for Worldwide Outreach 

in 2021. This is $812,835 above the 2021 WWO goal. The distribution among the program 

committees is as follows:    

 

 Foreign Missions  $2,593,871 (119.8%) 

 Home Missions    1,728,116 (116.8%) 

 Christian Education       631,848 (127.6%)     

 

Thank you for your prayers and support of the ministries of Christian Education, Home Missions 

and Foreign Missions. Thank you for upholding the name of the Lord Jesus Christ as the only 

Savior of sinners.  

 

Please share this good news with the members and friends of your congregation. 

 

Yours in Christ, 

Danny E. Olinger 

 

General secretary of the Committee on Christian Education 


